
        District Governor Jackie Christensen 
 

October is Vision Awareness Month.  I want to challenge ALL 
clubs to do vision screening in your community during the month of 
October.  With Knights of the Blind being my theme, vision is what 
pulls at my heart strings.  I hope you all join me for celebrating our 
chance to help someone have better vision! 

Another October event is Medication Safety Awareness for the 
Blind (MSAB). We have been contacted by En-Vision America to help them at the National 
Federation for the Blind of Ohio’s convention which will be held in mid-November.  Please see 
information later in this newsletter (Page 5).  IPDG Mike Kerek, has already volunteered to staff the 
booth and we need a few more Lions to help us out for this great event!  Please contact me if you 
are able to help and let me know what shift you can work.  Let’s show En-Vision America how 
important vision is to District 13-OH5! 

I just recently got back from the USA/Canada Lions Leadership 
Forum.  It was a GREAT time with lots of wonderful leadership 
seminars.  A chance to catch up with many Lions Family members from 
all over the US and Canada.  Including spending some time with 1VDG 
Jason and Lion Amber Gray and 
my fellow Governors from Ohio.   

While at the Convention I 
had some time during the 

Spouse’s Breakfast, hosted by Ohio’s International family, to 
spend time with ID Justin Faber, our International guest for 
the convention next year (see picture attached).  Justin is a 
friend of mine from that state up North whom I’ve known for many years – I actually did my Helen 
Keller presentation at his District Convention.  When everyone was asked to stand up and introduce 
themselves I got a challenge from ID Justin in front of everyone I will need your help with.  If our 

District doesn’t grow our membership by the convention, I will have to wear 
a maze and blue (you know what state I mean) jersey during the 
convention!  PLEASE don’t make me have to wear this!!  However, I also 
threw that challenge back at ID Justin that if we do grow our membership 
HE will have to wear an OSU Jersey during the convention.  Now this is one 
I’d like to see!!  I need your help with this challenge.  If every club grew to 
just 1 more member than you started with on July 1, we will absolutely meet 
that challenge.  

I’m happy to say the Worthington Noon Lions Club has already helped us with this 
goal.  During their recent membership night they gained not 1, not 2, but 3 new members!!! Way to 
go Worthington Noon!!  Now the goal is to keep those members.  Get them involved early and find 
out what they are passionate about and be open to trying new things.  This is something we can all 
do, all you have to do is just ask. 

My work obligations still continue with mandatory overtime and I’m sorry there are many of 
you I won’t get a chance to visit because of this.  However, please keep me posted on the activities  

 
 

OH5 Pride Report 
October, 2019 

 



 
 
your club is doing, so I can at least visit your club on the weekends during these activities and get 
some time with your club.  I love seeing what you all do for your communities.  Every clubs service is 
different and I really enjoy experiencing all of it.  You can email me at:  cwpaws13@gmail.com 

There is LOTS to read in this newsletter, I hope you all take the time to read the articles, and 
attend the club events you are able to because District 13-OH5 is the BEST District in the 
State.  Thanks for all you do in the name of Lionism!  IT’S GREAT TO BE A LION. 

Yours in Lionism,  
DG Jackie  

 
 
SUPPORT THE 
IMAGINATION LIBRARY 
 

Second VDG Joe Jackson invites clubs 
in OH5 to support the Imagination Library.  
The Imagination Library is a preschool reading 
program funded by Dollie Parton to help 
families encourage literacy. 

Many Lions Clubs contribute to the 
Imagination Library in their community; others 
ignore the benefit of families reading to their 
preschool children. The following is a list of 
known sponsors for counties of OH-5: 

 
United Way of Clark, Champaign, and 
Madison County 
120 South Center St 
PO Box 59, Springfield 45501 
(see Kerry Lee Pedraza/937-324-5551) 
  
Darke County United Way 
PO Box 716 
Greenville 45331 
 
United Way of Delaware County 
PO Box 319 
Delaware 43512 
 
(Franklin County) 
Easter Seals of Central & SE Ohio 
3830 Trueman Ct 
Hillard 43026 
 
(Miami County) 
Troy-Miami Public Library 
419 West Main Street 
Troy 45373 

United Way of Union County 
648 Clymer Rd. Ste 120 
Marysville 43040 
 
Please be aware that the First Lady of Ohio, 
Fran DeWine, supports this program. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yep!  That’s our own PDG Sam Bates, out on 
the field with the OSU Alumni Band at the 
game on August 31st.  Lion Sam was a drum 
major during his years at OSU and, apparently, 
hasn’t lost his touch! 
 
 



For Sale! 
The 2020 Ohio State pin for 
Singapore is now for sale.  
The cost is $2/pin and they 
will be available from: 
 
Lion Merle Dutt 
Lion Pauline Rogers 
Lion PDG Eileen Brenner  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  The RIDE OF YOUR LIFE!!! 
  What - Chance to ride in the 2020 Rose Bowl 
  Parade on the Lions Clubs International Float 
  When - January 1, 2020. Drawing 11/15/19 
  Where - Pasadena, California 
  Details - Would you like to ride on LCI's Float in the 
  2020 Rose Bowl Parade?  This year LCI has cut funding  
  for the float and the Lions in California are faced with  
  raising the lost funds from other sources. They are spon- 
  soring a drawing for the winner to ride on the float, a seat  
  for the winner’s partner in service in the grandstand, a room for two nights, and transportation from 
  the hotel to and from the parade area. The tickets are $20.00 each and details are on page 16.  
  Contact - If you are interested please contact PID Jerry Smith at pidjerry@gmail.com. PDG Jerry  
  now has tickets available upon request. 

          DISTRICT WANT ADS 

HELP THE WELLNESS 
COMMITTEE REACH OUT 

TO AILING LIONS 
 

   I would like to receive the names of 
Lions throughout the district who are 
in hospital, have passed away, are 
ailing and need a little encouragement, 
and such through out our Lion Pride. 
   Please be sure and send me an 
email to pie4angels@yahoo.com, if I 
can help assist our Pride Lions. 
Everyone needs a little angel behind 
the scene to encourage one to keep 
going on these days. 

Thanks, Lion Peggy Sue Myers, 
Wellness Committee 

 

Reminder! 
Zone 3 Meeting –October 2 
at 6 PM at Der Dutchman.  
For more information 
contact Zone Chair Lion 
Barb Phillips, 
barbmphillips@yahoo.com  

Reminder! 
Zone 1 Meeting –October 3 
6:30 PM hosted by the 
Arcanum Lions Club.  For 
more information contact 
Zone Chair Lion John Dilley 
jdilley9@comcast.net   

Christmas Shoebox Program 
The Troy Lions contribute shoeboxes or plastic 
containers of the same size filled with sanitary and 
school supplies for kids in harms way outside the US. 
This is a program sponsored by the ministry of 
Franklin Graham; last year our gifts went to Peru. The 
plastic containers are welcomed as containers to carry 
water.  Our shoeboxes will be collected prior to 
Thanksgiving.  If your club would like to contribute, 
please contact 2nd VDG Joe Jackson for more 
information – shoelessjj71@gmail.com  



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(A NEW FEATURE)        DISTRICT WANT ADS 

       DISTRICT WANT ADS 

What is YOUR Club doing to support 
LCI’s War on Diabetes? 
Would your club members like to 
learn how to do diabetes testing? 
You can learn to do screening at 
a regular meeting, and receive a  
starter screening kit from the District that will allow you 
to screen up to 200 members of the community.  Teach 
your friends and neighbors about the hidden dangers of 
untreated diabetes, and promote health and wellness.  
To arrange for training, contact Lion Jane Jarrow, 
lionjjarrow@gmail.com. 

 

URGENT! 
Important 

Events This 
Weekend 
Details on 

pages 
11,12,13 

Super Braxton Pediatric Cancer 5K 
Run/Walk 
October 5 

Reynoldsburg Lions Club 
 

All-You-Can-Eat Spaghetti Dinner 
October 6 

Whitehall Area Lions 
 

After 9/11: How Strangers Made a 
Better World 

October 6 
Tri-Village Lions Club 

 

   LOOKING FOR USED ITEMS FOR 
               OUR PUPPIES! 
We need your help to collect any of the following items, to be used in our puppy classes (to 
get them used to the kinds of things they will find in the homes of the folks they are placed 
with).  If you have any of these items (used) and would be willing to donate, please contact 
Lion Toni Gray, tgray@pilotdogs.com  
1 Used children’s toys or play equipment  
2 Large, quadrupedal stuffed animals  
3 Things with wheels (skateboards, wheelchairs, tricycles, bicycles, scooters, etc) -  
4 Old baby teething toys (hard material like plastic key rings, rattles, etc) 
5 Old kitchen utensils like plastic or metal measuring cups, wooden spoons, baking trays  
 

(A NEW FEATURE)        DISTRICT WANT ADS 



October Is Vision Awareness Month! 
 
Ever since Helen Keller inspired Lions to champion the cause of blindness in 1925, we’ve served and 
advocated for the blind and visually impaired. Raise awareness of Lions fight against preventable 
blindness.  This year, World Sight Day is October 10th.  Has your club planned any activities to 
remind the community of the importance of sight conservation?  Here are some reminders of how 
precious vision is, and why Lions have long been recognized as the Knights of the Blind. 

 
What Is the Difference Between a Vision       

   Screening and an Eye Exam? 
   [information drawn from the website for Vision Service Plan (vsp.com) ] 

 
What does a vision screening do? 
A vision screening serves to detect the presence of ocular or visual 

    health issues and with that detection, a referral is made to a local      
optometrist to complete a comprehensive eye examination.  The 

difference between the two is that a comprehensive eye exam actually diagnoses visual health 
issues and ocular conditions in a way that a vision screening just can't,   simply because there's a 
difference in equipment and in the depth of the examination. 
 
What’s the advantage of a comprehensive eye exam? 
Not only is your eye doctor able to tell exactly what your prescription is during the comprehensive 
eye exam, they're also able to look at the health of the back of the eye using special drops that 
dilate the pupil.  During the eye dilation, the doctor is able to see the retina and to check for early 
indicators of diabetes, warning signs for glaucoma and any other possible retinal findings that could 
be detrimental to the overall ocular health. 

 

Isn’t Modern Technology Wonderful? 
The latest technology available to people who are blind provides an opportunity for them to access 
print materials on the go.  Voice Dream Scanner is an optical character recognition (OCR) scanner.  
It was created for use on a cell phone.  It scans an inaccessible document or text image and 
converts the text to an accessible document that can be read out loud by the built-in reading 
program in the cell phone. Blind individuals can buy it from the App Store for (ready?) just $6!!!  New, 
affordable technology provides a level of independence and dignity that people who are blind have 
struggled to achieve until now.  Learn more about Voice Dream Scanner at 
www.voicedream.com/scanner  
 
Help Staff an Information Table 
Medication Safety Awareness for the Blind 
On November 2, the Ohio Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind will hold its annual 
conference at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel, Columbus/Worthington.  The Lions of OH5 have been 
asked to help staff an information table for conference attendees regarding Medication Safety 
Awareness for the Blind.  We will be sharing information about ScripTalk -- a prescription readers 
specifically designed for visually impaired and print impaired individuals to encourage medication 
safety.  It is free for patients at many pharmacies, including Walmart, Sam's Club, and more. 
 

We need folks for two shifts on that afternoon: 11:30-2:00 and 2:00-4:30.  If you are interested in 
helping out, please contact DG Lion Jackie Christensen, cwpaws13@gmail.com 

A reminder of the precious gift of sight… 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IthISUkkOPM  
 



 

Filing Deadline Approaching – Which side is your club on? 
Only 33% of Lions Clubs in OH-5 have filed their IRS return for 2018-19 and only 49% have filed 
their Attorney General return.  If your club is using the standard fiscal year of July 1 to June 30, then 
you have only until November 15th is get both of these returns filed.  Do not wait until the last 
minute.  If you need any help, please contact Lion Steve Kaplan at skpk1984@aol.com for 
assistance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From the F&P Committee 

Hi, again, from Lion PDG Dave Luttrell. I 
am currently serving as the Chair of the state 
committee Finance and Long Range Planning 
(F&P for short). I was asked to write a column 
for district newsletters about what happened 
in the July and August F&P meetings. As I 
started to do that, it dawned on me that I really 
need to report on last year’s activities first.  

Around 2018-2019 we led a change, 
approved by the Council of Governors (the 7 
sitting District Governors of Multiple District 13 
aka COG) to cut mileage in half, and to 
eliminate meal reimbursements at the state 
level. F&P suggested, and the delegates in 
May 2018 approved eliminating two state 
committees. Finally, F&P adjusted the dues 
allocation of $12.16 per Lion per year at the 
state level to try to balance the State Council 
Fund, the Office Operations fund, and the 
remaining funds to keep all of them afloat. In 
my mind in Fall 2018, I thought this would be 
sufficient for 3-4 years. I was wrong – it made 
it until August 2019 before some concerns 
showed up. 

For the 2019-2020 year, the Finance 
and Planning Committee met in July and then 
in August, and finally with a joint meeting with 
the Council of Governors in August. F&P has 
recommended further options to reduce costs 

and promote a growth in membership. The 
State Finance & Planning & COG discussed & 
approved most of the 2019-2020 budgets as 
well as the current five year forecast.  

F&P is working with the Global 
Leadership Team to reduce costs for June 
2020 training of Second and First Vice 
Governors. We are discussing ways to try to 
make state conventions more affordable, how 
to better train, and how to readjust the dues 
allocation (if practical).  

F&P has been busy. I hope to be able to 
share our progress with you in the November 
timeframe. We will be looking at the five year 
forecast. And as a heads-up, we shall be 
starting to discuss a dues increase for some 
time in the next few years.   

What can you do to avoid a dues 
increase? That’s all within our control – if we 
increase the number of Lions in Ohio each 
year it will delay or even avoid a dues change. 
Will you choose to help?  
 
Lion PDG Dave Luttrell (Hilliard) 
2019-2020 Chair Finance and 
Long Range Planning Committee 
I hope this has been useful. Have comments? 
Send to FandPComment@luttrellzoo.com  
PS. Comments in this note are the opinion of the author 
and do not necessarily represent the thinking of the F&P 
Committee or any other Lion.  
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“Just ask” your community to serve 
Now that the year has begun in earnest, it’s time to begin thinking about your club’s recruitment 
strategy. The Just Ask guide will be your best friend in developing your club’s unique membership 
strategy!  This key resource will take you through the four steps of member recruitment: 
1 Preparing your club 
2 Creating your club’s growth plan 
3 Implementing your club’s growth plan 
4 Welcoming your new members 
Your club is bound to have its own needs and challenges, and the Just Ask guide will help you 
tackle them. Assess what your club needs in a new member, and what members of your community 
will respond to in a Lions club. A successful recruitment strategy can be as simple as “just asking” 
your community to serve alongside you, but a little research goes a long way. Get to know the Just 
Ask guide this month to gain insights on how you can best open your club to new members. 
It’s easy to think of a dozen reasons why someone might not want to join your club – that they don’t 
have time, or have other commitments – and it’s easy to make excuses not to ask someone if they’d 
be interested. But you’ll never know for sure until you “just ask” them! 

(To download the guide, go to the Lions Clubs International website and search “Just Ask!”) 
The Power of Action 

Have you explored the resources available from LCI’s Global Action Team (GLT)?   The GAT is a 
continuous loop of resources and feedback. From an initiative’s beginning to the time it reaches 
clubs, the team is set up to be agile and flexible, allowing the association to provide expertise while 
incorporating necessary changes as instructed by Lions. This is how, together, we can ensure every-
thing delivered is at its best.  The most recent GLT Quarterly Newsletter included these features: 
It’s a Brand New Year 
Our GAT Newsletter is designed to focus on you: the districts. In this newsletter, you’ll find a guide 
to the steps you need to take in order to be successful in your position. We look forward to working 
together to make this fiscal year a great one, and your GAT staff specialists are always here to help 
you along the way. 
Let’s Prepare 
In order to ensure that you are ready to tackle the new year, make sure to visit the GAT landing page 
and GAT Leadership page to familiarize yourself with your GAT area leaders, review roles and 
responsibilities and check out the new GAT Field Guide. 
Let’s Begin! 
Make sure your team is ready to go by reaching out to your region and zone chairs and having your 
clubs appoint their GAT members. They can also connect with the GAT on our Facebook Group. 
Let’s Learn 
Equip your team with the necessary knowledge, tools and resources to get the job done by 
familiarizing yourself with the new resources on the GAT webpages. Be sure to review your district’s 
goals, and take a look at the new GAT Overview presentation. 
Let’s Strategize 
Work with your team to plan out your schedule for the year. Do not forget to schedule your training 
events and apply for your Leadership Development Multiple District and District Grant. 
Spotlight on New Voices 
While the New Voices program will still support gender parity by encouraging women to join our 
association and take leadership roles, the program now includes other new voices: those of young 
people and other underrepresented populations. 

Check out the resources for yourself at 
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center/global-action-team 

RESOURCES FROM LCI 



 

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR LIONS AND YOUTH 

Ohio Lions 
Global Leadership Team 



 
2019-20 Lions Club International 

Peace Poster/Peace Essay Contests 
 
The 2019-2020 Lions Clubs International Peace Poster and Peace Essay Contest, "Journey of 
Peace" is open.  
Deadlines for clubs to purchase kits and to work with youth are as follows: 
PEACE POSTER: 
Students ages 11, 12 or 13 as of November 15 are eligible to participate in the International Peace 
Poster Contest. Entries not meeting the following deadlines will be disqualified. 
October 1: Deadline to purchase kits from the Club Supplies Sales Department at International 
Headquarters. 
November 15: Postmark deadline for a club to send one 
winning poster (per contest sponsored) to the district governor. 
A kit is needed for each contest sponsored. 
*To order a kit by phone, call Club Supplies Sales at (630) 571-
5466 or 1-800-710-7822 (U.S., Puerto Rico, U.S. Virgin Islands 
and Canada only).  
Each kit contains: 
5 Official Club Contest Guide and Rules 
6 Official School or Youth Group Contest Guide and Rules 
7 Participant Flyer to duplicate and give to participating 

students to take home 
8 Sticker to place on back of winning poster 
9 Certificates for contest winner and school or youth group 
 
PEACE ESSAY: 
For the Peace Essay rules, please go to the Peace Essay area on the LCI website. 
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/start-our-approach/youth/peace-essay 
Students who are visually impaired, ages 11, 12 or 13 on November 15, are eligible to participate. 
Each essay must be submitted with a completed entry form. Essays must be no longer than 500 
words in length, submitted in English, typed in black ink and double-spaced. 

 
CONTACT: 
For information regarding either contest, please contact 
Lion Darlene Roll, Ohio Lions Youth/Peace 
Poster/Peace Essay Chair, at youth@ohiolions.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholarship Opportunity 
Attention: High School Juniors and Seniors


Ohio Lions is celebrating its 100th birthday and 
would love for you to be a part of it! 


Ohio Lions is looking for a current high school 
junior or senior to create a Public Service 
Announcement (PSA) to spread the word about 
Ohio Lions.


To enter you must create a script for a 30 second audio PSA 
encouraging people to get involved with their local Lions Club.


The winning PSAs will be used by Ohio Lions to spread the word about 
Lionism. The creator of the winning PSA will receive a $500 
scholarship, the runner up will receive $300 to continue their education 
after high school.


Ohio Lions is a division of Lions Clubs International. Since 1920 Ohio 
Lions have been serving their communities and being knights of the 
blind. Today there are 12,000 members in over 400 clubs located in the 
state of Ohio.


The submission form can be found at: https://bit.ly/2VwYyG2


All submissions must be received no later than: December 1, 2019


Any questions or concerns reach out to: Michael Gibbs at 
ohloco@hotmail.com


More Information on the history of Lions Clubs International and Ohio 
Lions can be found at: www.lionsclubs.org and www.ohiolions.org

––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––

Lions Clubs International is the largest service club organization in the world. Our 
1.44 million members in more than 46,000 clubs are serving in over 200 countries 
and geographic areas around the globe. Since 1917, Lions have strengthened local 
communities through hands-on service and humanitarian projects, and we are able 
to extend our service impact through the generous support of our Lions Clubs 
International Foundation. We are focused on supporting sight, hunger, the 
environment, childhood cancer and our new global cause, diabetes, to help 
address some of the biggest challenges facing humanity. Lions have set an 
ambitious goal of helping 200 million people per year so we can bring even more 
service to more people than ever before. For more information about Lions Clubs 
International visit lionsclubs.org.
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UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

Just A Few Days Left!  THIS Saturday 

 

Please clink on the link below to register for the 5K 
or donate to this wonderful cause. 

https://tinyurl.com/SuperBraxton5K 



The Tri-Village Lions Present 
After 9/11: How Strangers Made a Better World 

An Afternoon To Give You Hope for the Human Race 
 
“Never forget!” has become the mantra of those who urge us to 
remember, and to learn, from the tragedy that was 9/11.  Adults 
remember the day that our world changed forever, and still mourn 
the loss of innocent lives.  We have heard the stories of bravery and 

heroism that surrounded the events, and the aftermath, of that day.  But not everyone 
has heard the tales of ordinary people everywhere, who responded with extraordinary 
kindness to those who were caught up in those tragic events.  It seems that when 
things are at their worst, people are at their best! 
 
Those are the stories we hope to share on Sunday, October 6.  We’ll share stories 
from a first responder who was sent, with his unit, to help with the rescue and retrieval 
efforts at Ground Zero, and who experienced, first-hand, the kindness and caring of 
New Yorkers who couldn’t help with those efforts, but could support those who did.  
You’ll hear stories from an everyday hero who wasn’t part of any rescue team, but felt 
compelled to go to the site before the ashes settled, to try to help in any way he could.  
And you will hear the remarkable story of the little towns in Newfoundland whose 
people opened their hearts and their homes to the stranded “plane people” from 
international flights who couldn’t go home for four days, and who couldn’t know what 
they would find when they got there.   
 
Why is it important to hear – and remember – these stories?  Because it reminds us 
that we are all part of something bigger than ourselves.  Our actions matter.  Each of 
us can make a difference.  Those individual actions may not be felt or remembered on 
the world stage.  They may never be known or recognized by anyone.  But every offer 
of kindness, every selfless act, every contribution you make towards a better world will, 
indeed, make our world a better place. 
 
We thought about naming the event “The Feel Good Sunday.”  We expect that when 
you leave the panel discussion that day, you will leave with a smile.  Come and hear 
about the kindness of strangers in response to unthinkable tragedy, and consider how 
you can make a difference to someone else every day, in little ways that count. 

THIS SUNDAY!!! 
October 6, 2019 

2:00 PM, Upper Arlington High School Auditorium 
$10/person ($5 with Student ID) 

Proceeds will support the Flight 15 Scholarship Fund 
and the Tri-Village Lions 

For more details of the day, visit our website at 
trivillagelionsclub.org  and click on the link for the “After 9/11 Event” 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



SUNDAY, November 24, 1:00-5:00 PM 
30th SEMI-ANNUAL Pub Trivia Contest 

 

The Tri-Village Lions Challenge You!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know that Albert Einstein was a Lion??? 
(He wasn’t.  But if he HAD been, he probably would have been really good at Trivia!!) 

 

LIONS TRIVIA CHALLENGE! 
In addition to competing for the overall honors (and prize!) for the contest, 
those Lions Clubs that field a team of 4 (Lions, family, friends) to play on behalf 
of their club will also be eligible to win LIONS BRAGGING RIGHTS – a new 
“traveling trophy” that was introduced at last year’s contest, and has been 
won twice by the Worthington Noon Lions.  Any competition for them out 
there? 
 
WHEN:  Sunday, November 24 
  1:00 PM – 5:00 PM 
 
WHERE: Smokehouse Brewing Company 
  1130 Dublin Rd, Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Questions?  CONTACT: Lion Jeff Davis 
     lionjeffd@aol.com 
 

$10/person entry fee ($40 per team) 
 

MOVIES, MUSIC, HISTORY, PEOPLE SPORTS, AND MUCH, MUCH MORE! 
Bring some extra cash and take a chance on some of our spectacular raffle baskets 



 

The Ride of Your Life! 
$20.00 per ticket 

$20.00 per ticket!  
A chance to  

BE A RIDER ON THE LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL FLOAT ON JANUARY 1, 2020 
 IN PASADENA, CALIFORNIA! 

Includes:  
x� 2 night stay at the Rosemead Double Tree Hilton for two,  
x� 1 Grandstand Seat for one guest, 
x� 2 Tickets to the International President’s Reception, 
x� 2 Tickets for New Year’s Eve Brunch, 
x� Tour of the Float Barn 
x� Transportation between the Rosemead Double Tree Hotel to events noted above INCLUDED!!!!!              

x� Winners transportation to Pasadena/Rosemead Double Tree Hotel NOT INCLUDED.  
 

For tickets or more information, contact PDG BOB SUSAETA @ 714-692-9118 
Visit the LFI website at: lionsrosefloat.com 

Email: lionsfloatinc@gmail.com 
 

Drawing will be held November 16, 2019; winners will be contacted, IMPORTANT, please be sure to LEGIBLY  
fill in name and contact information on the Ticket Stub!  

Winners do not have to be a Lion.  

TWO (2)  

FULL PACKAGE  

WINNERS WILL 

BE DRAWN!  

Packages  valued at  $5,000.00 


